

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

## OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

September 24, 2015

Chris Grote Lindquist+Vennum o/b/o Jim Kunz, Kleinman Realty 4200 IDS Center 80 S 8<sup>th</sup> St Minneapolis MN 55402

VIA EMAIL: cgrote@lindquist.com

Re: Appeal for Property at 2034 Yorkshire Avenue

Dear Mr. Grote:

This is to confirm that on September 22, 2015, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced to **Tuesday**, **October 13, 2015 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall** to further discuss the open building permit issue. In the meantime, Ms. Moermond requests that DSI staff provide her with the code citation relating to the open permit by October 2 for her review. We will share this information with you when we receive it.

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

c: Fire Supervisors
Mike Cassidy
Jim Kunz, jkunz@kleinmanrealty.com